
 

 

REACH-SVHC Compliance Declaration

Dated: 2023-08-21

Dear Valued Customer,

Southco part number C3-805 does not contain Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs)above their respective
threshold values listed in SVHC-Candidate List, published by European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) on October-2008 as
a part of REACH regulation and subsequently revised as latest date of SVHC addition in below link.

________________________________________________________________________________

Please refer follow the link below for the ECHA’s Candidate List of SVHCs subject to authorization.

(https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table)

Please Note:

The information contained herein is based on data provided by our suppliers.
No attempt has been made to verify this information via third party analysis.
SVHC-Candidate List will be updated per future ECHA revisions/amendments.
Furthermore, we can’t warrantee our parts for REACH compliance after they have been further processed by our
customers, third parties or stored for a long period of time in uncontrolled environments.

We can not warrantee compliance of Southco products with the above Directive once our products have been further
processed, assembled or changed by third parties, our distributors, or our customers and have been stored in uncontrolled
environments.

Should you have any further questions on this initiative, please do not hesitate to contact us at techsupport@southco.com
.

Thanks and Regards,
Sharad Raut
Team Lead Global Compliance Engineering
Southco Global Engineering Services
For any compliance query write at -techsupport@southco.com
www.southco.com | sraut@southco.com
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